This is an adapted standard template letter supported by BMA, GPC and Gwent LMC 

Mrs Sian Millar Divisional Director of Primary Care 
Aneurin Bevan University Health Board
Llanarth House 
Unit 1 , Newbridge Gateway 
Bridge Street 
Newbridge 
NP11 5GH
Email Sian.Millar@wales.nhs.uk

Dear Ms Millar
 INAPPROPRIATE TRANSFER OF WORK TO THIS PRACTICE 
We are writing to inform you that the following inappropriate work has been requested from our practice. 
Source of inappropriate workload request: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Details of request: 
NHS number 
Anonymised documentation as appropriate
You may be aware that this work is not part of our contractual requirement, nor has it been resourced as an enhanced service. 
We refer you also to the Welsh Office Circular WHC (2018) WHC/2018/014 regarding the All Wales Communication Standards between Primary and Secondary care.
Gwent LMC has consulted with the Medical Director, the CD forum and CEO of Aneurin Bevan University Health Board on this.  Given the extreme pressures that general practices are under, we are not able to take on this additional work, which will detract from and adversely affect our ability to provide core GP services to patients. 
We would ask you to liaise about the request with the director for this particular division to ensure that such work is not inappropriately transferred to general practice in the future. 
Many thanks 

CC:	 Gwent LMC vcgwentlmc@btconnect.com
